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Members present
Patrick Canan, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman, Jennifer Collins
 
Meeting called to order at 4 PM
 
1. CALL TO ORDER BY BOARD CHAIR
 
2. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
 
3. OPENING COMMENTS FROM THE SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
 
    Tim Forson spoke about district school grades that were recently made available. 
    He celebrated the hard work of students, teachers, and staff.
 
    Patrick Canan spoke about the district school grades.
 
    Jennifer Collins congratulated students, teachers, and staff on their hard work. 
 
    Tony Coleman congratulated students, teachers, and staff for their accomplishments.  He 
    recognized Raphael Fuentes, St. Johns County Sheriff's Office, for serving 25 years and
    being awarded a lifetime achievement award for the state of Florida.
 
    Bev Slough shared her appreciation for the overview of district grades.  She stated that she
    was proud of St. Johns County School District for the hard work of students, teachers, and
    staff.
 
4. FINANCE - ACTION
 
    4.01 Presentation of the 2024-2025 SJCSD Tentative Millage & Budget presented by Gretchen
           Saunders, chief financial officer
 
    4.02 Request for Approval of the FY 2024-2025 Tentative Millage & Budget Advertisement
            presented by Gretchen Saunders, chief financial officer
 
Motion by Patrick Canan, second by Anthony Coleman.
Final Resolution: Motion Carries
Yea: Patrick Canan, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman, Jennifer Collins

    4.03 Request for Approval of the Asphalt Mill and Pave at Creekside High School presented by
            Steven Cade, director for maintenance
 
Motion by Jennifer Collins, second by Patrick Canan.
Final Resolution: Motion Carries
Yea: Patrick Canan, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman, Jennifer Collins

5. PUBLIC COMMENT
 
    There was no public comment.
 
6. CLOSING COMMENTS FROM THE SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
 
    Patrick Canan thanked Mrs. Saunders and her team for the presentation.
 
    Jennifer Collins thanked Mrs. Saunders for her presentation.  She thanked the board members for
    allowing her to attend the finance forum conference by the Florida School Board Association,
where
    she gained more knowledge.
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    Bev Slough enjoyed attending the leadership retreat and was happy to see the community leaders
    enjoying themselves.
 
    Tim Forson enjoyed attending the leadership retreat.  He shared that he was proud to be a part of
    the SJCSD and is looking forward to the 2024-25 school year.
 
7. ADJOURNMENT at 5:04 p.m.
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